
City Residential Customer pick up dates will remain
the same as your regularly scheduled days. 






City Commercial Customers will not have pick up on
Thursday, November 24, 2022.  Your regularly

scheduled pick up will resume on 
Friday, November 25, 2022

Thanksgiving Holiday Trash Schedule 


